
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAN GABRIEL PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Gabriel Planning Commission 

meeting on Monday, June 14, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to 

lack of business.  The next regular Planning Commission meeting will be held 

on Monday, July 12, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.  Please contact Matt Chang, Senior 

Planner at (626) 308-2806 or mchang@sgch.org for inquiries.   

  

Phone: 626.308.2800  

Fax: 626.458.2830 

City Hall: 425 South Mission Drive, San Gabriel, California 91776 

Web: SanGabrielCity.com 
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